
SIHANOUKVILLE, CAMBODGIA  

 
Angkor Wat & Phnom Penh Mid-Cruise Journey (Double)  
 

UNESCO World Heritage Site  

Angkor is one of the most important archaeological sites of Southeast Asia. Inscribed in 1992, it 
extends over 400 square kilometers and consists of scores of temples, hydraulic structures 
(basins, dykes, reservoirs, canals) as well as communication routes. For several centuries 
Angkor was the center of the Khmer Kingdom. The site is a unique concentr...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 20½ Hours  

   

 

 
Angkor Wat & Phnom Penh Mid-Cruise Journey (Single)  
 

UNESCO World Heritage Site  

Angkor is one of the most important archaeological sites of Southeast Asia. Inscribed in 1992, it 
extends over 400 square kilometers and consists of scores of temples, hydraulic structures 
(basins, dykes, reservoirs, canals) as well as communication routes. For several centuries 
Angkor was the center of the Khmer Kingdom. The site is a unique concentr...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 20½ Hours  

   

 

 

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10042061&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10042061&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10042061
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=10042061
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10042062&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10042062&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10042062
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=10042062


Angkor Wat Mid-Cruise Journey (Double)  
 

UNESCO World Heritage Site 

Angkor is one of the most important archaeological sites of Southeast Asia. Inscribed in 1992, it 
extends over 400 square kilometers and consists of scores of temples, hydraulic structures 
(basins, dykes, reservoirs, canals) as well as communication routes. For several centuries 
Angkor was the center of the Khmer Kingdom. The site i...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

3 days/2 nights  

   

 

 
Angkor Wat Mid-Cruise Journey (Single)  
 

UNESCO World Heritage Site 

Angkor is one of the most important archaeological sites of Southeast Asia. Inscribed in 1992, it 
extends over 400 square kilometers and consists of scores of temples, hydraulic structures 
(basins, dykes, reservoirs, canals) as well as communication routes. For several centuries 
Angkor was the center of the Khmer Kingdom. The site i...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

3 days/2 nights  

   

 

 
Phnom Penh Adventure  
 

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=100062657&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=100062657&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D100062657
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=100062657
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=100062658&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=100062658&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D100062658
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=100062658


A scenic 4 1/2-hour drive brings you to Phnom Penh, the capital city of Cambodia. Situated at 
the confluence of four rivers, Phnom Penh serves as the center of culture, economy, society 
and politics in Cambodia. With its relaxed lifestyle and lovely Khmer and colonial architecture, it 
is a fascinating city. Savor a deluxe lunch before commencing your tour of the capital. Explore 
t...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 12 Hours  

   

 
Private Car - Full Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Car - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minivan - Full Day  

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=100063966&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=100063966&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D100063966
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=100063966
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10043826&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10043826&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10043826
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=10043826
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10043825&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10043825&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10043825
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=10043825


 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 8 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Private Minivan - Half Day  
 

Explore at your own pace with a private vehicle, driver and English-speaking guide at your 
service. This exclusive tour is designed to allow you the chance to customize your time ashore 
and discover the most interesting sights in the comfort and privacy of your own vehicle. With 
your private vehicle, and the personalized attention of your driver and English-speaking...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4 hours - Price is per vehicle, not per person. See additional NOTES below.  

   

 
Ream National Park River Cruise & Hike  
 

Located just 90 minutes east of Sihanoukville, Ream National Park is comprised of more than 
37,000 acres of primary forests and 15,000 acres of marine habitat. The park is home to 
numerous regionally and globally endangered birds of prey, including the Brahminy kite, grey-
headed fish eagle and white-bellied sea eagle. It is estimated there are at least 155 species of 
birds in the park, s...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 7 Hours  

   

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10043828&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10043828&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10043828
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=10043828
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=10043827&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=10043827&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D10043827
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=10043827
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=100033984&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=100033984&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D100033984
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=100033984


 
Sihanoukville & Beach Barbeque  
 

This relaxing full-day excursion introduces you to the highlights of Sihanoukville, and gives you 
time to relax at one of Cambodia's best seaside resorts. On the way to the beach, you’ll drive 
through town and stop at Wat Krom temple with its Khmer-influenced design. Take in its 
numerous stupas and colorful paintings depicting the life of Buddha. Stroll through a bustling 
market...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 6½ Hours  

   

 
Sihanoukville Highlights  
 

Named in honor of the former king, Norodom Sihanouk, Sihanoukville was carved out of the 
jungle in the late 1950s to create Cambodia's first and only deep-water port. Besides being the 
primary port, Sihanoukville is also a popular seaside resort with beautiful tropical beaches, 
famous for their white sand and unspoiled landscape. Your half-day tour starts with a visit to 
Wat Krom temp...  

VIEW DETAILS  Book now  Login to add to Favorites  Email Excursion  

 

Approximately 4½ Hours  

   

 

http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=100033983&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=100033983&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D100033983
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=100033983
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/ExcursionDetails.action?excursionCode=100033982&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/luxury-cruise-destinations/BookShoreExcursion.action?excursionCode=100033982&portCode=SH1&destCode=O&requestSource=shoreExcursions
http://www.seabourn.com/my-Seabourn/Login.action?returnURL=%2Fluxury-cruise-destinations%2FShore-ExcursionsAddFavoriteExcursionList.action%3FdestCode%3DO%26amp%3BportCode%3DSH1%26amp%3BexcursionCodeFromList%3D100033982
http://www.seabourn.com/main/ShorexEmail.action?emailType=SHOREEXCURSION&portCode=SH1&excursionCode=100033982

